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Sara Alert Journey Map
Secure monitoring and reporting for public health 

for someone who has been exposed to COVID-19 

YOU HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO COVID-19 
If someone you have been in close contact with 
has COVID-19, the health department may 
contact you to let you know that you may have 
been exposed to the virus 

Sara AlertTM 

The health department enrolls you in Sara Alert™ 
so that they can monitor you for COVID-19 

14 days, the health department will close your 
self-reports. Your information will be deleted 

case and you will no longer need to send daily 
from the Sara Alert™ system 

self-reports. Your information will be deleted 
from the Sara Alert™ system 

DAILY SELF-REPORT 


